
1

VanMouwerik Reid

From: Mary Ann Vaughan <mavemtrn@comcast.net>
Sent: Wednesday, February 27, 2019 1:59 PM
To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: Support HB 3063 to remove the non-medical vaccine exemption and save lives

, 

I am a 37 year veteran Emergency Department Triage Nurse as well as an instructor. I am 

still am stunned when parents bring in their critically ill children from pertussis, meningitis, 

epiglotitis and defiantly announce that they are not vaccinated - "that's not natural". Yet they 

want the hospital to use "unnatural, western" medicine to save their child's life - such as 

western antibiotics, fever reduction medication, tracheostomies, so they can breathe, and 

other "unnatural" technology - at an expense to society, all because that parent read some 

story on the internet by a lying, disbarred British MD.  

They send their sick children to school and other activities to infect others and are yet bear no 

responsibility for their ignorance, defiance or negative impact on society.  

I have seen children suffer and die because their parents are ignorant and misinformed. 

Please stop their stupidity for the children's sake. 

Mary Ann Vaughan  

mavemtrn@comcast.net  

2275 Rocky Lane  

Eugene, Oregon 97401 

 

  

 
 


